
National Lutheran Schools Week begins January 23, 2022.  National Lutheran Schools Week provides 

our school the public opportunity to proclaim and celebrate God’s work among us in schools of The 

Lutheran Church—Missouri Synod. We thank God for the opportunity to provide excellent academic 

preparation for the children we serve. We are most grateful for the opportunity to share Jesus’ 

amazing love with children and their families. National Lutheran Schools Week gives us an opportunity 

to proclaim these great blessings in our community and church.  Immanuel Lutheran School provides 

a faith-based education with many opportunities to expand our students’ education beyond the 

classroom.   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

1-7  Home basketball game vs. Winona 4:30 p.m. 

1-14  Home basketball game vs. Lake City  4:30 p.m. 

1-17  PTL Meeting in CLC 6:30 p.m. 

1-20  End of Second Academic Quarter  

1-20  Basketball game at Silo 4:00 p.m. 

1-21  No School - - Teacher Workday 

1-21 *Snowflake Ball in ILS gym 6:30-8:30 p.m.  

          (for girls and fathers or a special person) 

1-22  *Snowball Bash in ILS gym 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

           (for boys and mothers or special person) 

1-22  Basketball “Mustang Classic” Tournament @ Winona 

1-23  ILS students singing at Immanuel’s 10:15 a.m. service 

1-24  National Lutheran Schools Week begins 

1-28  Grandparents join grandchildren for ILS school      

          -wide morning devotions (more details soon) 

1-31  2nd Quarter Report cards go home 

    *Contact the office for more information 

*5th & 6th graders are spending time in History learning about the lives 

and ways of the Ojibwe and Dakota people of Minnesota. 

*Kindergarteners are working toward reading 3-letter words by knowing 

all their letters and sounds.  They are also studying their “teen and 

beyond numbers”. Next month, Kindergarten will be celebrating the 

“100th Day of School”! 

Sports 

WHAT’S HAPPENING in CLASS! 

Robotics/ 
Engineering 

Field 
Trips 

The students and staff of 

Immanuel Lutheran School 

would like to thank the 

Immanuel Lutheran 

congregation for your 

spiritual and financial 

support throughout the 

year.  During National 

Lutheran Schools Week we 

are even more aware how 

God has greatly blessed us 

that we are part of the 

Immanuel Lutheran 

“family”.  We are all very 

grateful to you, and wish 

you a new year filled with 

happiness and blessings 

from our Lord and Savior, 

Jesus Christ! 

Mr. R. Arguto 

Principal 

T 

Sharing God’s 

Love  

Praising God 

in all we do! 


